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To the Senate Finance Committee,

I fully support raising the BSA at least $1,000 per pupil. An increase is long overdue. Our public
schools need financial support. Seems to me public education and the support of public
education is part of our constitution.

I'd also support a smaller dividend and/or a reinstatement of a school tax to assist with
education funding!

Our children and their education is our State's future.

Sincerely,

Bev Lewanski
Eagle River, Alaska
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